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ABOUT THIS NEWSLETTER

THE OXFORD SENIOR SECONDARY SCHOOL

Dear Parents, 
We are excited to present this year’s edition of our school
newsletter—a window into the vibrant life of our school

community. Each month, we aim to share important updates,
celebrate achievements, and highlight the activities and

events that shape our learning journey.
Our newsletter is more than just a bulletin; it's a celebration

of our students’ hard work, creativity, and growth. From
classroom projects and extracurricular successes to

upcoming events and important reminders, we hope to keep
everyone informed and inspired.

-Regards , Editorial team

       

JUNE EDITION

On behalf of The Principal,
staff and the students we

extend our heartfelt
gratitude to

Dr. S N V L Narasimha Raju,
Chairman, The Oxford Group of
Institutions and The President
of Children’s Education Society
for giving us the opportunity to
present the Newsletter for the

session 2025-26.
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hightlights
Achievements
Fresh Start Festival
Reading Day
Father’s Day celebration
Indoor Activities
Yoga Day
Investiture Ceremony
Outdoor Activities



To celebrate Father’s Day, our nursery school
organized a creative bow-making activity for the
children. Using colorful ribbons, paper, and simple
craft materials, the little ones made beautiful
handmade bows as a token of love and appreciation
for their fathers. It was a delightful and
meaningful celebration, helping young learners
express gratitude while enjoying hands-on learning. 

The destiny of hard work is always success. Success is a result
of good ideas pursued by intelligence, energy and
determination. With immense pride and happiness we would
like to share that the students of The Oxford Senior
Secondary School, have once again proven their mettle at the
board examinations, coming off with flying colours. 
We have secured excellent results for the 30th consecutive
year in SSCE( Class XII) and for the 33rd consecutive year in    
SSE( Class X)- CBSE board examinations. With centums in a
number of subjects, our students have shown that hard work
and determination goes a long way in achieving their dreams.
The Management, Principal and staff wishes all our students
all the very best for their future endeavours and acknowledge
their wonderful achievements!

CBSE RESULTS

M o m e n t s  o f  h u s t l e  a n d  b u s t l e

FRESH START FESTIVALFRESH START FESTIVALFRESH START FESTIVAL

The first day of nursery was filled with
excitement, curiosity, and tiny smiles! Our little
learners explored their new classroom, made new
friends, and enjoyed fun activities like singing,
coloring, and story time. Though a few were shy
at first, they soon felt safe and happy in their
new environment. It was a beautiful beginning to
their learning journey!

Reading day 

June 19th,2025 is celebrated as National
Reading day every year, in honour of       
P.N. Panicker, considered the "Father of
the Library Movement in India," and his
contributions to promoting literacy.
At The Oxford Senior Secondary School,
our students creatively formed the shape
of an open book and a person reading,
symbolising the joy of reading and the
power of books to promote the habit of
reading which helps the children to
enlighten their world with knowledge,
curiosity and shape their future.

FATHER’S DAY CELEBRATIONFATHER’S DAY CELEBRATIONFATHER’S DAY CELEBRATION
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CREATIVE LEARNING INDOOR ACTIVITIESCREATIVE LEARNING INDOOR ACTIVITIESCREATIVE LEARNING INDOOR ACTIVITIES

At our nursery school, we conducted a series of engaging activities to support early
childhood development in a fun and creative way. Children enjoyed a Hindi Bud
Painting Activity - where they used ear buds and paint to trace and fill Hindi letters
and a clay dough activity- to make English alphabets.  This helped them to recognize
alphabets while developing fine motor skills and hand-eye coordination.

In the Coordination Activity, various playful exercises were introduced to improve
balance, focus, and body coordination. These activities encouraged movement and
built physical confidence in a joyful environment.
 
The Paper Crumbling Activity was a hands-on exercise where children crumpled
small pieces of paper and pasted them on outlined letters to form different
alphabets. This boosted their finger strength and enhanced letter recognition. 
All these activities were designed to make early learning enjoyable while promoting
sensory development, creativity, and foundational literacy skills.



YOGA DAY
“Yoga is the journey of the self, through the
self, to the self.”  -  Bhagavad Gita
Yoga unites us with nature and within, blending
poses, breath, and meditation for holistic
well‑being. This International Yoga Day on 21st
June, 2025, our students across all grades
embraced calm and confidence. Let’s carry this
spirit every day—celebrating Yoga’s gift of
balance, health, and inner peace.

INVESTITURE CEREMONY

THANK YOU 
EDITORIAL COMMITTEE MEMBERS:

TEACHERS: MRS DARSANA MATHEW, MRS NEELAM GUPTA, MRS H SHOWBHA
VINCY

STUDENTS:S M A MATHEEN, SHRI HARIDRA S,S R PRANAV RAJ, DEVANANDA D,
MITHILESH N, ADITI K, ANANYA HEMADRI

Leadership was the spotlight as The
Oxfordites convened for the Investiture
Ceremony of 2025–26 on 27th June 2025.
Student prefects stepped forward, proud and
poised, ready to uphold their new
responsibilities. They, along with teachers-in-
charge, were officially invested by Academic
Lead Ms. S. N. Leela Lakshmi Raju and
Principal Mrs. Mala Banerjee.
The event featured a vibrant band welcome, a
soulful invocation, a speech highlighting the
value of extracurriculars, and a beautiful
student dance. Our Principal then delivered an
inspiring address on the essence of leadership.
It was a truly momentous day—an ushering in
of fresh leaders committed to guiding our
school community with dedication and
integrity.

OUTDOOR ACTIVITIESOUTDOOR ACTIVITIESOUTDOOR ACTIVITIES

Outdoor play is an essential part of early
childhood development, and our nursery
students actively participated in a fun-filled
outdoor playing activity designed to promote
physical growth, social interaction, and
teamwork. Children engaged in age-
appropriate games such as running, jumping,
ball play, and group exercises, all under the
guidance of teachers. These activities not only
enhanced their motor skills and coordination
but also encouraged sharing, cooperation, and
a sense of joy in open, natural surroundings.


